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22 June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Change of Date - Active Travel: No Car Day on Monday 3 July 

 

I am writing to inform you of an exciting ‘No Car Day’ event taking place on Monday 3 July.   

 

At HGS, we are committed to acting sustainably and educating our students on the importance and benefits 

of sustainability. As part of this drive, we have planned a ‘No Car Day’ on Monday 3 July to encourage an 

active lifestyle. 

 

On ‘No Car Day’, all staff and students are encouraged to travel to school by one of the following methods: 

• Walk the whole way 

• Cycle 

• Public bus 

• School bus 

• Train 

• Park and stride 

• Car share 

 

By choosing a more sustainable form of transport, we can protect our communities and our planet by 

reducing emissions and climate change air pollution. We also benefit from a healthier lifestyle. 

 

We are delighted to offer Dr Bike's services to those choosing to cycle to school on 'No Car Day'. Dr Bike will 

offer free advice on bicycle safety, as well as making small adjustments or repairs to bikes. This service can 

be booked using the form below. 

 

As part of the build-up to ‘No Car Day’, we are asking parents/carers to complete this short survey to inform 

us how your child/children typically travel to school. 

 

Link: Active Travel Parent Survey 

 

The weekly bulletin will include more information, including identified drop off points for the Park and Stride, 

as well as details of a raffle for those who take part in the day. 

 

If you have any question, please contact Emily Finan on finane@hgs.rklt.co.uk  

 

Your sincerely,  

 
Miss Finan 

Teacher of Geography and Sustainability Co-ordinator 
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